
To all guests staying in Fukuoka Prefecture

Information on 
the accommodation tax
From April 1, 2020

The tax will be used for measures to enhance the appeal of tourism throughout Fukuoka Prefecture and to increase 
the satisfaction of all travelers.

Promote the creation of compelling sightseeing spots that 
highlight regional nature, history, culture, etc.

Promote the development of more accessible facilities and 
other facilities where travelers can stay comfortably.

Promote multilingual capabilities in accommodations 
and restaurants.

Please pay the tax to the facility where you stayed.
(If you have paid the accommodation tax to a residence and accommodation broker or to a travel agency, you do not need to pay it to the facility where you stayed.)

Payment
method

200 yen per lodger per night
*For guests staying within Fukuoka city: 500 yen for accommodations costing 20,000 yen or more.
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